
 

This week our campers 

celebrated the last week of 

camp by playing a game of their 

choice, tie dying their shirts, 

visiting the ice cream truck, 

playing a favorite game from 

the past, and having fun at our 

indoor celebration (pool party 

cancelled due to inclement 

weather!) 

We would like to say a huge 

 

Thank you for choosing Allaire 

Country Day for your child to 

enjoy the BEST summer ever! 

We had so much fun all 

summer long! We hope you 

have a great school year and 

we can’t wait to see you all 

next summer! 

Don’t forget to check out 

all the NEW things coming 

to Allaire Country Day this 

Fall! Check it out here! 

http://www.allairecountryday.com/


 



  



 


